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The Partnership on Employment & Accessible Technology (PEAT) is a new national 
resource funded by the U.S. Department of Labor to facilitate and promote the use of 
accessible technology in the hiring, employment, retention, and career advancement of 
individuals with disabilities. 

PEAT is conducting a survey to gain a better understanding of accessibility needs related 
to online job seeking, which will help inform future efforts to improve accessibility. If 
you are interested in contributing your views and experience, please take our brief survey
by visiting <https://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?
PREVIEW_MODE=DO_NOT_USE_THIS_LINK_FOR_COLLECTION&sm=pggY18S
DTX4qR6w0yUg%2bn3d1geqehNPzthZNNubY73k%3d>.

If you require a text version of this survey, please email peat-survey@ethosdc.com.  For 
more information about PEAT, please visit www.peatworks.org. 

Paperwork Reduction Act Notice: According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, 
no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection 
displays a valid OMB control number.  Public reporting burden for this collection of 
information is estimated to average 15 minutes per response, including time for 
reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the 
data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  The obligation 
to respond to this collection is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate 
or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing 
this burden, to the U.S. Department of Labor, Office of the Chief Information Officer, 
Attention: Departmental Clearance Officer, 200 Constitution Avenue, N.W., Room N-
1301, Washington, DC 20210 or email DOL_PRA_PUBLIC@dol.gov and reference the 
OMB Control Number 1225-0088.  Note: Please do not return the completed survey to 
this address.
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